
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

In the Matter of Atmos Energy 
Corporation’s filing for Purchased Gas 
Adjustment in the 2005-2006 period.    

)
)
)

Case No. GR-2006-0300 

   
 

STAFF'S RECOMMENDATION 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and files the Public 

and an Amended Highly Confidential version of its Staff Recommendation in this Purchased Gas 

Adjustment case: 

1. The Procurement Analysis Department (Staff) has reviewed Atmos Energy 

Corporation’s (Atmos or Company) 2005-2006 Actual Cost Adjustment (ACA) filings for the 

Company’s three territories. 

2. Staff’ filed a Highly Confidential version on December 31, 2007, which was 

Highly Confidential in its entirety.  The Amended Highly Confidential version specifically 

designates the Highly Confidential portions of the report. 

3. The Company reviewed Staff’s recommendation for Highly Confidential 

information.  Attached are the public version and the amended highly confidential version of 

Staff’s Recommendation.  

WHEREFORE Staff files the public and highly confidential versions of its 

Recommendation in this Purchased Gas Adjustment case. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Lera L. Shemwell___________________ 

       Lera L. Shemwell        
Deputy General Counsel   

 Missouri Bar No. 43792 
 
       Attorney for the Staff of the  
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-7431 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       E-mail:  lera.shemwell@psc.mo.gov 
 
 
 
 

Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, or transmitted by 
facsimile or electronic mail to all counsel of record this 10th day of January, 2008. 
 
 

/s/ Lera L. Shemwell____________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


